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 How to approach the Library on October 7?
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Due to an event to be held in Sándor Palace, on Wednesday October 7,  between circa 10 and 12
a.m. and also between 2 and 3 p.m., total closedown can be expected periodically in the area from
Dísz Square to Lion Courtyard. During closedown, pedestrian traffic will be prohibited. In order to
easily access our Library, we suggest you to use the Express Elevator to be found at the entrance at
Palota Street, just above Dózsa Square.
 

Dear Visitors,

Due to an event to be held in Sándor Palace, on Wednesday October 7,  between circa 10 and 12
a.m. and also between 2 and 3 p.m., total closedown can be expected periodically in the area from
Dísz Square to Lion Courtyard.

During closedown, pedestrian traffic will be prohibited. In order to easily access our Library, we
suggest you to use the Express Elevator to be found at the entrance at Palota Street, just above
Dózsa Square.

On Wednesday morning, between 6 a.m. and 2.30 p.m., parking will be prohibited in the territory of
Lion Courtyard and on the access road. During this period, no vehicles can stop at Dísz Square.

Thank you for your understanding and we apologize for any inconvenience caused!
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